FAX TO; 415-723-8468

Professor Chowning Director, CCRMA

November 15, 1991

Professor John Chowning Director, CCRMA Stanford University Stanford CA 94035-8180

Dear professor Chowning,

Thank you very much for your letter of October 24, 1991, in which we are pleased to know that our musical instruments were featured prominently at your final Centennial Cerebration Concert.

It is also our hope that we would completely perform the previous proposal of \$100,000 gift by your supplemental request of SY-99, DMP7D, DMR8 and two SPX1000s, even though our economic situation recently gets more tight.

We hope that we will be able to respond to you before long.

Sincerely,

Takeo Sata

Director, R&D Planning

Yamaha Corporation

10-1 Nakazawa

Hamamatsu 430

Japan

P.S. We are grateful to you for kindness when Kuwabara visited you.